March 17, 2020

     
The March 17, 2020 Regular Board meeting normally held at the Village Office, 110 W. Central, was cancelled by President Keneipp pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order 2020-10 in response to Covid-19. 
__________________________                 ________________________________
Neill Keneipp, Village President                 Heidi Mugler, Village Clerk 
